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NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT FARLEY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Atlanta have announced the
assignment of Tom Johnson as the new Senior Resident Inspector at the Farley
nuclear power plant near Columbia, Alabama.

Before being assigned to Farley, Johnson worked as the senior resident inspector for
five years at Florida Power & Light's Turkey Point nuclear power plant in Florida City,
Florida, and nine years in the NRC’s Region I office in Pennsylvania. He joined the
NRC in August 1984 after assignments in the nuclear industry and the U.S. Navy
nuclear program. Johnson received a B.S. degree in Applied Science from the United
States Naval Academy and an M.S. degree in Nuclear Engineering from the University
of Cincinnati.

Johnson joins NRC Resident Inspectors Jon Bartley and Bob Caldwell and Site
Secretary Shirley Paul at the Farley plant. The NRC inspectors at Farley can be
reached at 334-899-3386.
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